
Thankful For You! 

As we enter this season of thankfulness, we want to take a moment and express our deep        

appreciation for each of you—our Preschool families. Your support, kindness, and partnership 

mean so much to us, and we are grateful to be part of your child’s early learning journey. Each 

day we see the joy and growth your children bring to our preschool, making it a warm, thriving 

place to learn and explore. Thank you for entrusting us with your little ones and for being such a 

valued part of our community. We wish you and your family a wonderful season filled with love 

and  gratitude. 

With Love, 

Rachael and Katie 

November Dates to Remember: 

November 5: Inservice Day-NO SCHOOL 

November 6 & 7: Norwich Township Firefighters Visit 

November 13 &14: Speech and Hearing Screenings 

November 25 &26: Fall Checklists sent home 

November 27-29: Thanksgiving Break 

November Checklists 

Teachers will be sending home a checklist November 25th and 26th to show how 

your child is adjusting to Preschool. This is not to be seen as a grade card. If you 

have any questions after reviewing the checklist, please feel free to call the       

Preschool or email your child’s teacher.  

**Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram and Facebook to see all the fun 

we have at Preschool!        hilliardumcpreschool    

 

Preschool Pictures Update 

Preschool Pictures will be delivered to 

the office very soon and we will pass 

them out to the teachers to hand out at 

drop off or pick up times. They will defi-

nitely be back before Thanksgiving 

Break!  



Hilliard United Methodist Preschool Community Info 

We are so happy that we share space on our campus with the Hilliard 

Food Pantry. We are partnering with them this Thanksgiving season to  

collect some needed food items. They are looking for the following for the 

Thanksgiving holiday: 

• Boxed Stuffing 
• Instant Mashed Potatoes 
• Green Beans 
• Corn Bread 
• Canned Yams 
• Canned Pumpkin 
• Gravy 
• Canned Cranberries 
 
If you would like to donate these items, you can bring them to the Pre-
school office or give them to your child’s teacher at pick up or drop off 
and we will take everything over to the Food Pantry. HUMC Preschool is so 
blessed to have a wonderful community. Thank you for your kindness! 

Mitten and Hat Drive 

Our preschool is helping the Church collect hats and gloves/mittens 

from now until December 8th. You can give them to the teachers        

or bring them to the office.  

Thank you! 


